
Groton Little League

Meeting of March 31, 2022


SPECIAL MEETING


The meeting was called to order at 6:38 PM.


Present were: Dave Franco, Bobby Gonzales, Rhiannon Krekeler, Annmarie Nix, Fred Pisarz, 
Joshua Trask, Katie Trask


Also present by phone were: Danielle Daniels, Gabe Muscella, Ali Williams


Discussion on Number of Majors Teams


A lengthy, and at times heated, discussion was had on how many majors teams the board 
had wanted to draft vs. how many we ended up with this season.  Going forward, the 
board will make a motion and vote on how many teams at each level they wish to draft.  
Any changes to this motion will require board discussion and a vote.


It was also decided that going forward, the draft will follow a more transparent and fluid 
process to ensure the integrity of the draft. 


	 Annmarie Nix resigned from her position of player agent effective immediately. 


Realignment of Players


After a phone call to Bob Lee it was decided that this was not possible and therefore no 
longer an item up for discussion. 


Discussion on Board Positions


It was decided to let everyone take some time to breath before addressing any new 
positions.  This item will be discussed at a later date. 


Discussion on Practices and Games Schedule


Once games being, we will have 3 games per week at the minors level.  Practices will be 
combined when needed.  Not all coaches have availability every night of the week and 
are worried about being able to stand by their commitment to the league. 


A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Katie Trask, seconded by Joshua Trask.  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:45 pm.


